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Appendix 2 
 
Response from the meeting of the Executive on O&S Committee’s Comments 

– 26 September 2018 
 

Items 

no. 
4 Title 

Leisure Development 
Programme Phase Two – 

Kenilworth Facilities 

Requested 

by 
All Parties 

Reason 

considered  

O&S had this item on its Work Programme because of its importance to 

the District. 

Scrutiny 
Comment 

 

The Committee supported the recommendations in the report. 
 

Executive 

Response 
Executive approved the recommendations in the report. 

 

Items 
no. 

5 Title Events Strategy 
Requested 
by 

All Parties 

Reason 
considered  

O&S had this item on its Work Programme because of its importance to 
the District. 

Scrutiny 

Comment 

 
The Committee supported the recommendations in the report but made 

the following comments: 
• A standardised EIA, the format of which has been defined by the 

Council, should be completed for all events. 

• Event organisers should be encouraged to ensure the use of 
recyclable materials for all disposable items, e.g. plastics. 

• Parish and Town Councils should be sent a copy of the events 
manual once it is published. 

• All events organisers should receive a copy of the events manual. 

 

Executive 
Response 

 

The Executive agreed that the comments made by O&S should be 
circulated to officers, for them to consider as part of the process.  

Executive approved the recommendations in the report. 
 

 


